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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/29/2005

From:     Gary W. Wilson

Comment:
Hey, 
     I am far from the courtroom kinda guy, but one thing that brings me to 
wrighting this is the fact... I am an Artist... your Politics and Leagle Jargen has 
got us and I mean U.S. on the verge of civil war once again, figure it out Uncle 
Sam,  the big buisness is out to controle us all ... not only am I a Starving 
artist, but the father of 4 and a loving Husband for over 8 yrs... The transitional 
state we are in is simply astounding...And lately Appauling to eaven open my ears to
anymore... for the artist new found freedome has developed through the free 
information from the internet... but as the net grew I noticed the politics grow as 
well (or Better, Faster)  my conclusion is J.A.B.O.B..
Just A Bunch Of ... you get it.
     Simply put, Stop Stepping On the Freedome Of Information Act.... Or Maybe Your 
Ready For The Next Civil War... 
Dont you see the "big buisness" tears apart  family and friends  with everyday 
politics ; out-weighing the civil cases that serve to the just causes;  too many 
loopholes to close... In the past 5-6 years I have seen many friends and family sway
their oppinion one way or another on this topic or that, but now i see lines being 
drawn and to the Man Who Is Out to Controle America, My Home... They Had look 
carfully befor crossing that line... cant wright but we can act... thats what the 
Major Labels dont get.....We The Artist Create For an Audiance Eventually, But We 
All Play For One Reason To  Begin With... It Makes Us Feel Good... and if it makes 
you (the craftsman) and you can help us out ... good, but we all know that It just 
dont happen that way, does it...If you love somthing set it free you know.
     I dont want to ramble but head the warning...the big man had better stop 
pushing the little man;  cause in my experience the little guy wins all the time. 
sometimes a loss is a win and a win is a loss... its all in how you look at it.  If 
you miss Good Art, then what you do is you understand Art Is Not Perfect, Art Is Not
To Be A CRAFT BUISNESSMAN....ONE FINAL NOTE TO THE BIG BUISNESS THIS ONES FROM 
GOD... WE AS THE STRONG,  SHALL BEAR THE INEQUITIES OF THE WEAK, AND NOT TO PLEASE 
OURSELFS....Dont do otherwise or you shall see that you are infact without the weak 
support that makes you strong... the meek shall inherit the earth.
     I see this coming like a huge wave... Help us by bearing these words for that 
they are not mine alone...protect our Freedome
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